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Join me this winter for several community events! 
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117A East Wing
P.O. Box 202162
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2162
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 Property Tax/Rent Rebate applications
 PennDOT services, such as car 

registrations, handicap placards or titles
 Unemployment Compensation issues
 Voter registration and absentee ballot 

applications
  Birth and death certificates
 Problems with the Department of Human 

Services (food stamps, medical and income 
assistance)

 Pennsylvania income tax questions
 Citations from the Pennsylvania House 

of Representatives for outstanding 
accomplishments and family milestones

 Consumer complaints
 Notary services for state documents
 PACE cards for senior citizens
 Renewal of state-issued licenses or 
certifications

Any other question about state government!

How can my office help you?

As we say goodbye to 2021 and hello to 2022, 
I am grateful to have served as your state 
representative and look forward to the new 
year ahead working for you. I spent the past 
year fighting for us in Harrisburg and at home 
to strengthen our community and support 
veterans, seniors, workers and families. 
Whether I’m attending or hosting events, 
offering mobile services, making birthday 
calls, or legislative door-knocking, it is always 
great to talk with people and hear what’s 
important to you.

In my office, we love to recognize the terrific 
work, accomplishments, and milestones of  
our neighbors throughout the year — so 
please keep sending requests our way!

Dear Neighbor,
I provide weekly email updates that you can 
sign up for, and you can follow me for important 
information on my website and Facebook page. 
You can find me on Facebook at /RepDelloso. My 
district office is at 605 E. Chester Pike, Ridley Park, 
and you can reach my staff at (610) 534-1002 with 
any questions you might have regarding state 
government or state programs.

In service,

David M. Delloso 
State Representative  
162nd Legislative District

Collingdale | Folcroft | Glenolden | Norwood | Prospect Park | Ridley Park | Darby Township | Ridley Township | Tinicum Township



1

2

4

5

6

3

Working to Help Pennsylvanians Retire

Mobile Constituent 
Office Hours

Upcoming Events

When it comes to saving for 
retirement, it has become 
increasingly more difficult for 
workers to put funds aside when 
a vast number of Pennsylvanians 
do not have access to employer-
sponsored retirement plans, 
worker wages continue to be 
stagnant, and the cost of living 
and unforeseen expenses are 

still budgetary concerns for many, 
instead of preparing for enjoying 
stress-free senior years.

To combat this, a bipartisan bill 
with support from the Pennsylvania 
Treasurer is being introduced to 
establish Keystone Saves, a 
voluntary employee retirement 
savings program that expands 

access to private sector individual 
retirement plan accounts to the 
more than two million workers who 
currently do not have retirement 
plans through their employer. While 
in Harrisburg, I will continue to fight 
for fair wages and for workers to 
have the peace of mind that they 
will be able to comfortably retire.

My staff can be found at the following locations on Wednesdays
beginning in February. Our goal is to better serve you by coming to 
where you are to help with anything state government-related.

Folcroft Borough Office – 1555 Elmwood Ave. 
Every 1st Wednesday | 1 p.m. to 4 p.m.

Schoolhouse Senior Center Dining Room – 600 Swarthmore Ave. 
Every 3rd Wednesday | 12 p.m. to 1:30 p.m.

Good Neighbor Senior Center – 1085 Hook Road 
Every 4th Wednesday | 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m.

Veterans Lunch
February 16  
11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.
Murray Stuart American  
Legion Post 566  
35 South Glen Ave., Glenolden  
RSVP Required 
Call District Office

Senior Breakfast 
February 24  
9 a.m. - 11 a.m.
Collingdale Borough Hall  
lower level  
800 MacDade Blvd., Collingdale

Community Expungement  
and Pardon Clinic 
February 26  
10 a.m. - 1 p.m  
Folcroft Borough Hall 
1555 N. Elmwood Ave.  
RSVP Required 
Call District Office

As we move into this year, I look forward to connecting with my 
constituents and providing assistance and relevant resources 
wherever I can. Be on the lookout for more information on these 
events on my Facebook page as well as in my weekly email updates.

Document Shred/E-Cycle  
March 5  
9 a.m. - Noon 
Glenolden Park  
West Knowles Ave., Glenolden

April 23  
9 a.m. - Noon 
Delcroft Shopping Center  
1800 Delmar Drive, Folcroft

In-Office Events at Ridley Park  
(Appointment required – call the 
office to schedule)

Medicare Counseling 
Every 2nd Wednesday 
10 a.m. - 2 p.m.

Veterans Service Officer 
(VSO) appointments 
Every 3rd Wednesday 
12:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m.

1 I joined Rep. Joanna 
McClinton in presenting 
50th Anniversary 

citations to Evelyn Graves 
Ministry. 

2 I was inspired by 
those I met at the 
Delaware County 

Advocacy & Resource 
Organization breakfast, like 
David Perry.

3 My staff and I had 
a terrific time at the 
Folcroft Borough 

Senior Lunch. It was great to 
speak with those in attendance 
about their concerns and the 
resources available to them. 

4 I took some time 
on Veterans Day at 
events in Norwood, 

Media and Glenolden to honor 
and thank those who served 
our country. 

5 Thanks to your 
generosity, we had 
bags full of donations 

to hand off to volunteers with 
Harry’s Hands to Help & Heal 
to give to people in need in our 
community.

6 I enjoyed speaking 
with members of the 
Glenolden Fire Co. at 

Community Day in Glenolden.

In the 
Community 
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Mobile Constituent 
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When it comes to saving for 
retirement, it has become 
increasingly more difficult for 
workers to put funds aside when 
a vast number of Pennsylvanians 
do not have access to employer-
sponsored retirement plans, 
worker wages continue to be 
stagnant, and the cost of living 
and unforeseen expenses are 

still budgetary concerns for many, 
instead of preparing for enjoying 
stress-free senior years.

To combat this, a bipartisan bill 
with support from the Pennsylvania 
Treasurer is being introduced to 
establish Keystone Saves, a 
voluntary employee retirement 
savings program that expands 

access to private sector individual 
retirement plan accounts to the 
more than two million workers who 
currently do not have retirement 
plans through their employer. While 
in Harrisburg, I will continue to fight 
for fair wages and for workers to 
have the peace of mind that they 
will be able to comfortably retire.

My staff can be found at the following locations on Wednesdays 
beginning in February. Our goal is to better serve you by coming to 
where you are to help with anything state government-related.

Folcroft Borough Office – 1555 Elmwood Ave.  
Every 1st Wednesday | 1 p.m. to 4 p.m.

Schoolhouse Senior Center Dining Room – 600 Swarthmore Ave. 
Every 3rd Wednesday | 12 p.m. to 1:30 p.m.

Good Neighbor Senior Center – 1085 Hook Road  
Every 4th Wednesday | 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m.

Veterans Lunch 
February 16  
11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.  
Murray Stuart American  
Legion Post 566  
35 South Glen Ave., Glenolden  
RSVP Required  
Call District Office

Senior Breakfast 
February 24  
9 a.m. - 11 a.m.  
Collingdale Borough Hall  
lower level  
800 MacDade Blvd., Collingdale

Community Expungement  
and Pardon Clinic 
February 26  
10 a.m. - 1 p.m  
Folcroft Borough Hall 
1555 N. Elmwood Ave.  
RSVP Required  
Call District Office

As we move into this year, I look forward to connecting with my 
constituents and providing assistance and relevant resources 
wherever I can. Be on the lookout for more information on these 
events on my Facebook page as well as in my weekly email updates.

Document Shred/E-Cycle  
March 5  
9 a.m. - Noon  
Glenolden Park  
West Knowles Ave., Glenolden

April 23  
9 a.m. - Noon  
Delcroft Shopping Center  
1800 Delmar Drive, Folcroft

In-Office Events at Ridley Park  
(Appointment required – call the 
office to schedule)

Medicare Counseling  
Every 2nd Wednesday  
10 a.m. - 2 p.m.

Veterans Service Officer  
(VSO) appointments  
Every 3rd Wednesday  
12:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m.

1 I joined Rep. Joanna 
McClinton in presenting 
50th Anniversary 

citations to Evelyn Graves 
Ministry. 

2 I was inspired by 
those I met at the 
Delaware County 

Advocacy & Resource 
Organization breakfast, like 
David Perry.

3 My staff and I had 
a terrific time at the 
Folcroft Borough 

Senior Lunch. It was great to 
speak with those in attendance 
about their concerns and the 
resources available to them. 

4 I took some time 
on Veterans Day at 
events in Norwood, 

Media and Glenolden to honor 
and thank those who served 
our country. 

5 Thanks to your 
generosity, we had 
bags full of donations 

to hand off to volunteers with 
Harry’s Hands to Help & Heal 
to give to people in need in our 
community.

6 I enjoyed speaking 
with members of the 
Glenolden Fire Co. at 

Community Day in Glenolden.

In the 
Community 
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Unemployment Compensation issues
Voter registration and absentee ballot 
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Birth and death certificates
Problems with the Department of Human 
Services (food stamps, medical and income 
assistance)

Pennsylvania income tax questions
Citations from the Pennsylvania House 
of Representatives for outstanding 
accomplishments and family milestones
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Notary services for state documents
PACE cards for senior citizens
Renewal of state-issued licenses or 
certifications

Any other question about state government!

How can my office help you?

As we say goodbye to 2021 and hello to 2022, 
I am grateful to have served as your state 
representative and look forward to the new 
year ahead working for you. I spent the past 
year fighting for us in Harrisburg and at home 
to strengthen our community and support 
veterans, seniors, workers and families. 
Whether I’m attending or hosting events, 
offering mobile services, making birthday 
calls, or legislative door-knocking, it is always 
great to talk with people and hear what’s 
important to you.

In my office, we love to recognize the terrific 
work, accomplishments, and milestones of  
our neighbors throughout the year — so 
please keep sending requests our way!

Dear Neighbor,
I provide weekly email updates that you can 
sign up for, and you can follow me for important 
information on my website and Facebook page. 
You can find me on Facebook/RepDelloso. My 
district office is at 605 E. Chester Pike, Ridley Park, 
and you can reach my staff at (610) 534-1002 with 
any questions you might have regarding state 
government or state programs.

In service,

David M. Delloso 
State Representative  
162nd Legislative District
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